

Dear NSUH Medical Staff Society,

The Northwell Health Flu Vaccination Verification System lists your vaccination status as "Unknown". As you may recall, New York State passed a regulation in 2013 requiring those who have not received the flu vaccination to wear a surgical mask in areas where patients may be present. The regulation also requires hospitals to document the influenza vaccination status of <u>all</u> members of the medical staff (voluntary & employed), and report that data to the NYS Department of Health.

Please assist us in complying with this law by attesting to receiving or declining the flu vaccination. To do so, we will need proof of your vaccination brought to us in person to the Medical Staff Society Office at NSUH, sent to us via email at scrouse@northwell.edu or faxed to us at (516) 562-2989.

If you wish to decline the flu vaccination, please complete this form and submit it to us utilizing the options listed above.

We appreciate your immediate attention and cooperation.